Important Notice

We wish to announce that we have
taken hold of the Unitype Typesetting
Machine, and shall place it upon the
market in extraordinary numbers.

This we are enabled to say because
of certain recent, and extremely valu-
able, developments with respect to this
machine, which our thorough know-
ledge of the machine composition situ-
ation has enabled us to bring about.

The new Unitype will not be offered
until July 15th; but one may be seen in
operation at our offices on and after
July 1st.
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